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DI Data Table on Diversity 
2006-2009 

Initial Programs 
 

Portal 1  
N=61 

 Disposition 
(Section 3.4 – Demonstrate sensitivity to the 

many facets of diversity) 

Always 
(5) 

Almost 
Always (4) 

Often  
(3) 

Sometimes 
(2) 

Never  
(1) 

1 The candidate demonstrates an awareness of the 
many facets of diversity that include gender; 
socioeconomic status, race/ethnicity, special 
needs, religions, languages, and cultures.  

59.0% 31.1% 8.2%   

2 The candidate demonstrates appreciation for and 
value of the importance of all aspects each 
individual’s life experiences.  

63.9% 27.9% 6.6%   

3 The candidate articulates the points of view of 
diverse groups. 

49.2% 32.8% 13.1% 3.3%  

4 The candidate listens in a thoughtful and 
responsive manner.  

68.9% 21.3% 4.9% 1.6%  

 
Portal 2 

N=56 
 

 Disposition 
(Section 3.4 – Demonstrate sensitivity to the 

many facets of diversity) 

Always 
(5) 

Almost 
Always (4) 

Often  
(3) 

Sometimes 
(2) 

Never  
(1) 

1 The candidate demonstrates an awareness of the 
many facets of diversity that include gender; 
socioeconomic status, race/ethnicity, special 
needs, religions, languages, and cultures.  

73.2% 19.6% 5.4% 1.8%  

2 The candidate demonstrates appreciation for and 
value of the importance of all aspects each 
individual’s life experiences.  

75.0% 17.9% 5.4%   

3 The candidate articulates the points of view of 
diverse groups. 

57.1% 25.0% 16.1%   

4 The candidate listens in a thoughtful and 
responsive manner.  

67.9% 25.0% 1.8% 1.8%  

 
Portal 3 

N=15 
 Disposition 

(Section 3.4 – Demonstrate sensitivity to the 
many facets of diversity) 

Always 
(5) 

Almost 
Always (4) 

Often  
(3) 

Sometimes 
(2) 

Never  
(1) 

1 The candidate demonstrates an awareness of the 
many facets of diversity that include gender; 
socioeconomic status, race/ethnicity, special 
needs, religions, languages, and cultures.  

80.0% 20.0%    

2 The candidate demonstrates appreciation for and 
value of the importance of all aspects each 
individual’s life experiences.  

80.0% 13.3% 6.7%   

3 The candidate articulates the points of view of 
diverse groups. 

66.7% 26.7% 6.7%   

4 The candidate listens in a thoughtful and 
responsive manner.  

100%     

 


